
THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

YEAR A  |  JANUARY 22, 2023 

THE POWER OF WORDS 
We all know that words can be powerful and how they affect you emotionally and 
mentally in what you say or hear. Joyful words, painful words, consoling words, hurtful 
words, words of praise, or words of judgment can reveal our moods as well as our 
sentiment toward another person. Words become a reflection of our inner self and reveal 
a truth about us... which can be a blessing or a curse. Therefore, remember to “choose 
your words carefully...” implying the power and accountability in what is said or heard.  

Today, we celebrate the Sunday of the Word of God. The Bible... a powerful gift that God 
bestowed upon us. Knowing that these words and passages were so carefully inspired 
by the Holy Spirit can have such a profound impact on us as they are proclaimed and 
heard. I am always reminded that the Word of God is alive... the message we hear from 
the same scripture can have an intense effect on us depending on circumstances in our 
lives. God’s Word is not intended to be just heard but to be felt, lived, and resonated 
throughout the world.  

So I encourage you to take time to open your bible (or “app”) to listen to the Word and 
reflect on what God so lovingly has to tell us. 

The following are excerpts from... Apostolic Letter Issued "Motu Proprio" By The Supreme 
Pontiff Francis “Aperuit Illis” Instituting The Sunday Of The Word Of God... Pope Francis 
announced that the Third Sunday in Ordinary Time would be celebrated as the Sunday of the 
Word of God. (P3) ...and devoted to the celebration, study, and dissemination of the word of 
God. We are encouraged to strengthen our bonds with the Jewish people and to pray for 
Christian unity. This is more than a temporal coincidence: [that this] celebration... has 
ecumenical value, since the Scriptures point out, for those who listen, [it is] the path to 
authentic and firm unity. (P5) 

The relationship between the Risen Lord, the community of believers, and sacred Scripture is 
essential to our identity as Christians. Without the Lord who opens our minds to them, it is 
impossible to understand the Scriptures in depth. Yet the contrary is equally true: without the 
Scriptures, the events of the mission of Jesus and of his Church in this world would remain 
incomprehensible. (P5) 

In the hearing of God's word, the Church is built up and grows... God in turn makes use of the 
congregation of the faithful that celebrates the Liturgy in order that His word may speed on 
and be glorified and that His name be exalted among the nations. (P3) 

The word of God proclaimed in the celebration of God's mysteries does not only address 
present conditions but looks back to past events and forward to what is yet to come. Thus 
God's word shows us what we should hope for with such a longing that in this changing world 
our hearts will be set on the place where our true joys lie (Preamble, 7). (P3) 

My favorite scripture passage comes from Luke while the disciples were on the Road to 
Emmaus, “Were not our hearts burning [within us] while he, [referring to Jesus], spoke to 
us on the way and opened the scriptures to us?” 

My hopes are that your hearts will “burn with desire” from the Word of God. 

Linda Ram 
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  News! 
WEEK OF JANUARY 22 TO JANUARY 29 

YOUNG ADULT BIBLE STUDY  
Join us as we continue to look at what the bible as a 
whole has to offer us as Christians and what we do with 
it. On Monday, January 23rd at 6:00pm. in the Student 
Lounge.  

WEDNESDAY  

STUDENT NIGHTS 
We’re back! Join us for Dinner on January 25 at 6:00pm 
followed by Mass. College students from all campuses 
gather together to eat, take a break from studies, and 
connect with others. 

FRESNO CITY CLUB RUSH 
Wednesday, January 25 from 10:00am to 1:00pm we will 
be present on the Fresno City campus to showcase 
what the Newman Center and Catholic Club is all about. 
If you’ll be on campus, say hello! 

FRESNO PACIFIC 
Our Campus Minister Director Edgar Guzmán will be leading Capax Dei prayer 
time at Fresno Pacific on Monday, January 23 in the Warkentin Chapel at 10:00am. 
All students, staff, and faculty are invited. 

WORLD YOUTH DAY -  

A WORD FROM A PILGRIM  
Hello, my name is Daniela del Real. I am a second year student 
at Fresno State.  

Since the day that I heard about World Youth Day in Lisbon, I 
knew that this was something that was bigger than me and 
that I should take part in this special opportunity. Being a part 
of this journey has made me grow stronger in my faith and I hope that I continue to 
grow my relationship with God. I hope that being a part of this pilgrimage will give 
me a greater perspective of what I am called to do in life. I would love to meet 
other young Catholics from all different parts of the world and learn about their 
stories and hear about their experiences through this journey. All of this would not 
be possible without your generous support and prayers. Thank you! 

CAMPUS MINISTRY CONTACTS 
Edgar Guzman, Director: edgar@csufnewman.com 

Fr. Byron Macias, Chaplain: frbyron@csufnewman.com 

Karina Tellez,  Administrative Assistant: catholicclub@csufnewman.com 

World Youth 
Day Tamale 

Pick Up 

If you placed an 
order for tamales 
they are available  
to be picked up  

after Mass.  

Thank you for your 
continuous support. 
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Flu Season 
We want to remind everyone to practice healthy habits as 
we gather for Mass and other events here at the parish. 
Bottles of hand sanitizer and masks are placed near the 

chapel entrance. (Please only take what you need for Mass 
so they are available for others.) We will continue our prac-
tice of consuming the Eucharist under the species of the 

Body only until further notice. We will also remove the bap-
tismal font unless there is a baptism during or immediately 

following a Mass.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

From  
FR. BYRON MACIAS, CMF 

 Today we see the blueprint of Jesus’ mission: “proclaiming 
the gospel of the kingdom and curing every disease among 
the people.” (Matthew 4:12-23).  

By proclaiming the Gospel of the Kingdom, Jesus is sharing 
the mystery, the promise and whatever gives us access to 
the Kingdom of God. And, by curing every disease, Jesus is 
affirming that He had the power to proclaim what He 
proclaims.  

Yet, we have to not only accept this but to actually make 
room for it in our lives. “Repent” says Jesus; in other words, 
He is asking us to revise our lives, to rearrange the heart 
and to make room for the Gospel within us.   

Ask God for the grace to do this. I’ll give you here a prayer 
St. Anthony Claret would pray every day to repent, believe in 
the Gospel and help spreading it:  

“O my God and my Father, may I know you and make you 
known; love you and make you loved; serve you and make 
you served; praise you and make all creatures praise you” 
(Autobiography. 233)  

CONCERT 
I beg you to support our Claretian Youth attending World 
Youth Day this summer by attending a Catholic Concert 
featuring Catholic Singer Paul Deiss Smith II. 

The Concert will take place on Saturday, February 11 at 
6:30pm in Cardinal Newman Hall. Tickets cost $20 per 
person. Concessions will be sold. Our Youth will be selling 
tickets this weekend after all Masses.  

“Paul Deiss Smith II is a composer, guitar player, and singer 
from Long Beach, CA whose music has been compared to 
Irone and Wine, Sufjan Stevens, John Michael Talbot, and 
The Eagles. Learn more at www.pauldeisssmithii.com  

DIOCESAN CONVOCATION /  
CLARETIAN RETREAT  
Please keep all our priests in the Diocese of Fresno in your 
prayers as we gather in our yearly Convocation Monday, 
January 23 through Thursday, January 26, 2023. Please call 
the office for a schedule of weekday Masses. Know that I 
will also be holding you in prayer this week.  

Then, I will be going on retreat with the Claretian 
Missionaries (my Religious Congregation), January 30 
through February 3, 2023 in Sierra Madre, California. 
Please, pray also for all our Claretians as we gather to pray, 
recharge and re-calibrate our spiritual life so we can serve 
you better. 

 

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION 
Please sign up at the front desk if you would like to adopt a 
30-minute slate anytime between 8:30am to 12:00 noon on 
our next First Friday (February 3). We welcome two people 
for each slate. As you sign up, please let us know if you 
would like to adopt that time slate permanently. Thanks for 
making room in your life to spend with the Blessed 
Sacrament; it will never be in vain. 

HIKE WITH MARY  
(FEBRUARY HIKE POSTPONED) 
Please note that we will postpone our February Hike with 
Mary, since many of our hikers want to attend IAF’s 
“Recognizing the Stranger” Workshop and Mass with the 
Bishop on February 3 and 4. See you on Saturday, March 4! 

SAINTLY QUOTE 
Christ has made my soul beautiful with the jewels of grace 
and virtue. I belong to Him Whom the Angels serve. I place 
my trust in You, O adorable Blood, our Redemption, our 
regeneration. Fall, drop by drop, into the hearts that have 
wandered from You and soften their hardness.” –Saint 
Agnes  

HAVE A LAUGH 
After the wedding, the little ring bearer asked his father, 
“How many brides can the groom marry?” 

“One,” his father said. “Why do you ask?” 

Because the priest said he could marry sixteen,” the boy 
said, puzzled. 

“How’d you come up with that?” his father asked. 

“Easy,” the little boy said. “All you have to do is add it up, 
like the priest said: 4 better, 4 worse, 4 richer, 4 poorer.” 

http://www.pauldeisssmithii.com


PARISH REGISTRATION 
There are times you may need to provide verification of 

membership at the Newman Center, especially regarding 
the reception of any Sacraments and by Church law that 
requires strict record- keeping. For this reason, we ask 
you to please register as a member of the parish. To 

qualify for any verification the following criteria is required: 

Hence, personal registration, active involvement and 
participation in worship and other activities on a regular 

basis are required to receive any documenting letter (e.g. 
for purposes of being a Catholic sponsor/godparent) of 

membership  
in St. Paul Catholic Newman Center.  

You can register at the front desk, or through our 

website. We also ask that you check in with the Parish 

Office if you have moved  and periodically to verify 

that your contact information is current. 

World Youth Day  
Tamale Pick Up 

If you placed an order for tamales they are 
available to be picked up after Mass.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
_____________ 

Janka the movie... 

January 28  

2:00pm or 6:30pm 

$25 per ticket 

All proceeds will benefit Youth and Young Adults  
preparing to go to World Youth Day. 

_____________ 

Catholic Concert 
Paul Deis Smith III 

February 11 at 6:00pm 

Catholic Singer Paul Deiss Smith III will be 
performing at our parish after the Mass. 
This concert will benefit our High School 
Youth for their trip to World Youth Day.  

Tickets cost $20 per person. 
Concessions will be sold.  

Our Youth will be selling tickets this 
weekend after all Masses.  

The Knights of Columbus John Cardinal Newman Council 9445 

would like to announce that on Sunday January 29 we will be 

putting on our Monthly Breakfast Burritos. We invite you to come 

out after the 7:30am, 9:30am and 11:30am Mass and enjoy a 

great breakfast of bacon or sausage breakfast burrito with your 

choice of coffee or orange juice.  

The price will be $7.00 with a portion of the proceeds going to the 

Breaking the Chains working with local, state, and federal law-

enforcement agencies to provide rescue, relocation, restorative, 

and residential services to victims of human trafficking.  

You can stay and enjoy the company of your fellow parishioners, 

or you can take them to go. The Location will be in the Cafeteria 

of St. Paul Catholic Newman Center.  

We accept Cash, Checks and Credit Cards (Apple or Google Pay) 



YEAR OF THE DIOCESAN 
EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL  

Bishop Joseph Brennan, in honor of the Year of the 
Diocesan Eucharistic Revival, announces a Pilgrimage to 
the Shrines of the Diocese of Fresno. Each Shrine has 

designated a week of prayer and events, which the 
faithful are encouraged to attend. At the first location you 

visit, you will receive a special Shrine Pilgrimage 
passport, which will be stamped at each location you 

visit. Bishop Brennan has also decreed that those who 
visit these shrines during the designated times and fulfill 

the necessary conditions shall receive a plenary 
indulgence. More information can be found on the 

diocesan website, as well as by contacting the parish 
office. We pray that all who engage in this pilgrimage will 

be united in prayer! 

FRESNO-METRO VICARATE 

The Shrine of St. Therese 
February 26 through March 5 

Daily Activities, Liturgies and Devotions 

Everyone is invited to attend  
any of Liturgies or Devotions 

throughout the week. 

 



I THIRST FRESNO BRINGS REVIVAL ON MARCH 18, 2023 
Spirit Filled Hearts Ministry 
announces JESUS THIRSTS FOR 
AMERICA, a 21-city U.S. revival will 
arrive in the Diocese of Fresno on 
Saturday, March 18, 2023.  

Themed I THIRST FRESNO, the day-
long event is part of a national 
movement that calls people 
everywhere to a metanoia experience 
and a renewal in Jesus Christ and the 
Sacraments of the Catholic Church.  

To be a part of this historic event that 
will take place at St. Charles 
Borromeo (Visalia), please register at 
www.JesusThirstsForAmerica.com. 
Music ministry begins at 8:00am 
followed by a kick off Mass at 8:30am 
celebrated by Bishop Joseph V. Brennan.  

Speakers include:  
Bishop Joseph V. Brennan 
Deacon Steve Greco 
Deacon Larry Oney 
Andi Oney 
Dan DeMatte 
Barbara Heil 
Teresa Tomeo 
Fr. Alex Chavez  
Fr. Ivan Hernandez 

‘Janka’  
is a  

Holocaust 
Survivor’s 

Story  
starring our very own 

Janice Noga as 
‘Janka’ 

Two showings on January 28 
2:00pm | 6:30pm 

Tickets are $25 and proceeds will benefit the 

Youth Group and Young Adults traveling  

to World Youth Day in Portugal. 

Tickets are available at the Front Desk. 



For the week of January 22-January 28, 2023 

• Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for  
January 2023: Educators: 
Witnesses to Fraternity 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VGlJRrThm78 

• Sunday, January 22 
Third Sunday of Ordinary Time, Year A 
Matthew 4:12-23 

2000 years ago, Jesus said “Reform your lives! The Kingdom 
of Heaven Is at hand”. 
What does that mean for us today? 

Creation Care Meeting after the 11:30am Mass 

• Tuesday, January 24 
Feast of St. Francis De Sales 
To commemorate the 400th Anniversary of his birth, Pope 
Francis wrote a Beautiful apostolic letter: https://
www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_letters/
documents/20221228-totum-amoris-est.html 

6:00pm to 7:00pm Faith Family Friends 
Intergenerational Ecumenical Service for Christian Unity 
See Bulletin for more from the USCCB! 

• Wednesday, January 25 
Feast of the Conversion of St. Paul 

Ecumenical Chair of Unity Octave ends today. Here is the 
Vatican II decree on Ecumenism: https://www.vatican.va/
archive/hist_councils/ii_vatican_council/documents/vat-
ii_decree_19641121_unitatis-redintegratio_en.html 

1961 Humanae Salutis formally announces. Vatican II which 
opened on October 11, 1962 

5:30pm Stop the Hate Town Hall 
Central East High School 
Performing Arts Center 
3535 North Cornelia Avenue, Fresno 

• Friday, January 27 
International Holocaust Remembrance Day 

5:30pm to 6:30pm in Newman Cafeteria- 
Join us for our Recovery Program this week! 
When you see what we do, you may want to volunteer 
monthly!  (see Matt 25: 31-46) 

1961 Leontyne Price debuts at the New York Met receives a 
42-minute ovation 

• Saturday January 28 
2:00pm and 6:30pm Cardinal Newman Hall 
Holocaust Movie “Janka” (written by Oscar Spease and 
starring Janice Noga) 

• January 31-February 5 
Pope Francis Apostolic Visit to the Democratic Republic of 
the Congo and South Sudan 

For so much more,  

visit the SPCNC website:  

CSUFnewman.com/ministries  

and scroll down to “Peace and Social Justice”  

Jim Grant, Volunteer,  

Social Justice Advocate 

jimgrantbc@gmail.com 

 

JANUARY CONTRIBUTIONS 
2022 2023 

January 2 $23,472.00 January 1 $20,305.70 

January 9 ACH $25,019.38 January 8 $20,299.18 

January 16 ACH $13,713.42 January 15  $12,327.61 

January 23 $10,606.27 January 22  

January 30 $10,997.75 January 29  

JANUARY 2022 
TOTAL 

$83,808.82 
JANUARY 2023 

TOTAL 
$52,932.49 

2022 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENT! 

It is with all generous parishioners of St. Paul Catholic 
Newman Center, that we are able to sustain all the 
ministries, programs, and services that we offer. Thank you 
so very much for your generosity. 2022 Contribution 
Statements are available at the front office. If you have 
registered your email with the parish, then your statement 
should have been sent directly to your email. Please check 
your SPAM folder, if you have not received it. All other 
Contribution Statements are available at the Front Desk.  

Marriage Enrichment /  
Couple Communication 
Couple Communication Classes for Marriage and 
Relationship Enrichment. The Newman Center is excited to 
announce that we are offering a highly acclaimed Marriage 
Enrichment / Couple Communication Series on Tuesday 
evenings from 6:00pm to 7:00pm beginning February 7 
through March 28, 2023. Presented by Relationship 
Communication specialists, Dave and Cheryl Belden, these 
classes will teach vital communication skills that will 
enhance all your relationships. Please register in advance 
via email to John Prandini at prandinij@csufnewman.com. 

Faith, Family & Friends 
Faith, Family & Friends is the Newman Center’s Religious 
Education and faith formation program for EVERYONE of all 
ages - Children, High School Youth and Adults. Faith, 
Family, and Friends meets on Tuesday evenings from 
6:00pm to 7:00pm.   

This Tuesday, January 22, we will all meet in the Chapel at 
6:00pm for an intergenerational Liturgy Service for Christian 
Unity. 

Men’s Ministry 
Men’s Scripture Reflection and Discussion Group: This 
ministry meets on Monday mornings at 8:30am in the 
Library after our 8:00am morning Mass. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VGlJRrThm78
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POLICY FOR ALL PARISH COMMUNICATION  

Welcome to the  
Newman Center...  

Marian Movement of Priests 
The Marian Movement of Priests Cenacle is now 

meeting at the Newman Center. Our ministry and 
devotion is to pray for Pope, our priests, and all men 

and women in consecrated life.  

We especially pray for our seminarians and more 
vocations to the priesthood. And we also pray for the 

world peace, and personal intentions.  

After our initial prayer time, we pray the Rosary, read 
and study a lesson from: To the Priests, Our Lady’s 

Beloved Sons. 

Anyone is welcome to join us every 

Wednesday Morning at 9:30am 
Cardinal Newman Hall, Room 104 

Hope you can join us! 

LENTEN BOOK STUDY 

THE PASSION AND 
THE CROSS 
by Fr. Ronald Rolheiser, OFM 

"For Jesus, the hidden 
secret that holds the key 
to everything is the cross: 
the wisdom of the cross 
and the brokenness of the 
one who died on the 
cross. If we grasp that 
reality, we will have the 
key to understanding the 
rest of life; if we do not 
grasp that wisdom, the 
meaning of life will always 
be somewhat of a riddle to 
us." Ronald Rolheiser 

WHEN: 

This book study begins on Thursday, February 23 
from 12:00 noon to 1:00 pm and will continue on for 
six sessions through March 30, 2023. 

WHERE: 

St. Paul Catholic Newman Center Cafeteria 

TO REGISTER: 

Please email John Prandini 
at prandinij@csufnewman.com. 

Please purchase the book in advance. 
Please read The Preface and pages 1-3. 

FACILITATED BY: 

John Prandini, M.A., Director of Adult Ministries 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  

February 20, 2023 

Bring your lunch and invite a friend! 

mailto:prandinij@csufnewman.com


WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 22 
Isaiah 8:23—9:3/1 Corinthians 1:10-13, 17/Matthew 4:12-23 or 4:12-17 

Second Collection - International Needs 

 7:30am Mass for John Brechmann Chapel 
 9:30am Mass for Bob Jacklevich Chapel 
  Confirmation Preparation Year One Cardinal Newman Hall 
11:30am Mass for Jim Cook Chapel 
  Baptisms Chapel 
  RCIA Dismissal Community Room 
  Confirmation Preparation Year Two Cardinal Newman Hall 
12:30pm Care for Creation Meeting Library 
 7:00pm Mass for Needs and 
  Intentions of the Parishioners Chapel 
  Anointing Mass 

Catholic Charities Truck 
Concert Ticket Sales 
Janka Ticket Sales 
Tamale Sales 

MONDAY, JANUARY 23  
Hebrews 9:15, 24-28/Mark 3:22-30 

 8:00am Communion Service Chapel 
 8:30am Men's Morning Scripture Study Library 
 6:00pm Young Adult Bible Study St. John XXIII 
 6:30pm RCIA – Catechumen Cafeteria 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 24 
Hebrews 10:1-10/Mark 3:31-35 

 8:00am Communion Service Chapel 
 6:00pm Faith, Family & Friends (K-8) Cardinal Newman Hall 
   (High School Youth) St. John XXIII Student Lounge 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25 
Acts 22:3-16 or Acts 9:1-22/Mark 16:15-18 

 8:00am Communion Service Chapel 
 9:30am Marion Movement of Priests Cardinal Newman Hall 104 
 6:00pm College Night Cardinal Newman Hall 101 
  Prayer and Life Workshops Library 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 26 
2 Timothy 1:1-8 or Titus 1:1-5 (520)/Mark 4:21-25 

 8:00am Communion Service Chapel 
 4:00pm Confessions Chapel 
 6:00pm Mass for Louise Monaco Chapel 
 6:30pm Tacos and Theology St. John XXIII and Zoom 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 27 
Hebrews 10:32-39/Mark 4:26-34 

 8:00am Communion Service Chapel 
 5:30pm Food Recovery Network Cafeteria 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 28 
Hebrews 11:1-2, 8-19/Mark 4:35-41 

 1:30pm Adult Confirmation Mass - St. Anthony of Padua 
 9:00am Prison Ministry - Matthew 25 Cafeteria 
 2:00pm Janka - Women's Guild Movie Night Cardinal Newman Hall 
 5:00pm Mass for Roy Giovannoni Chapel 
 6:30pm Janka - Women's Guild Movie Night Cardinal Newman Hall 

World Youth Day Concert Ticket Sales 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 29  
Zephaniah 2:3; 3:12-13/1 Corinthians 1:26-31/Mt 5:1-12a 

World Youth Day Concert Ticket Sales 
Knights Burrito Breakfast 

 7:30am Mass for Joe Belford Chapel 
 9:30am Mass for Carmelita and Ricardo Sunga Chapel 
11:30am Mass for Rocco and Anna Pippa Chapel 
  RCIA Dismissal Community Room 
12:45pm Baptisms (Group) Chapel 
 3:00pm Igbo Mass Chapel 
 7:00pm Mass for Needs and 
  Intentions of the Parishioners Chapel 

PRAYERS: 
 For those who died this week: Gabrielle Allen 

 Please pray for those who have requested special 
intentions and prayers:  

To better serve our Faith Community we try to update our list of prayers 
regularly. Therefore, we have the following policy: 

Names for the sick / special intentions will remain in the bulletin  
for one month then removed unless otherwise notified.  

If deceased, names are only published the week they died.  

If you have someone who is in need of prayers please contact  
the office at 559-436-3434 or go on our website and fill out the form 

under the “Prayer Requests” tab.  

Ivan and Carlos  

Monica Baker (Lucido) 

Barbara Barrows 

Luz Capalad Marchiones 

Roanne  Castillo 

Doris Ceballos 

Lorraine Chavez 

Antonia Cobarrubias 

Antonia Cobarrubias 

 De La Cruz Family 

Alan Demascus 

Dan  Dungy 

Ruiz Family 

Ruvalcaba Family 

Mary Fasi 

Elizabeth Fritzi 

Janet Fusselman 

Beau Gendron 

Luz Maria Guaman 

Ivan Guzman-Vital 

Julia Joaquz 

Sandy Keith 

Joe Koontz 

Benita Lankford 

Benita Lankford 

Clem Louie 

Abigail Love 

Ricardo Magdaleno 

Kathleen McConico 

John McConnico 

Casey McKee 

Jeff and Mari Millar 

Mary Peterson 

Charlie Prasad 

Raymond Ram 

Patty Russell 

Anita Torre 

Theresa Wilson 

Jane Worsley 

Parish Information  
WEEKEND MASSES:  

Saturday Vigil:  5:00pm 
Sunday:  7:30am  |  9:30am  |  11:30am  |  7:00pm  

 
WEEKDAY MASSES:  

Monday / Wednesday   |  8:00am  
First Friday (of the month)  |  8:00am  

Thursday  |  6:00pm 

COMMUNION SERVICES:  
Tuesday / Thursday  |  8:00am 

Friday (Except First Friday)  |  8:00am  

RECONCILIATION:  
Thursday  |  4:00pm to 5:45pm  

or call for an appointment 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday through Thursday  |  9:00am to 3:00pm  

Friday  |  9:00am to 12:00 noon 

PLEASE GO TO THE WEBSITE OR CONTACT 

THE OFFICE IF YOU HAVE A PRAYER 

REQUEST TO ADD TO THE LIST. 

https://csufnewman.com/prayer-request



